
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

November 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

CHILDREN’S RAFFLE 

 

We will be holding a fund raising Christmas Raffle.  All profits will be used to 

pay for the childrens Christmas Parties as we are unable to ask for contributions 

of food this year.  There will be prizes (supplied by the staff and friends of the 

school) for all age groups.  From Monday 7th December, tickets are on sale from 

class teachers for 20p each.  Children may buy as many as they like.  The raffle 

will be drawn on Friday 18th December. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs E Lane 

Headteacher 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
(Foundation) 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 
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